
 

 

 

To our Canadian Customers: 

 

We deeply regret to inform you that Alcavis 100 and ExSept Plus are temporarily 

unavailable in Canada. We realize the inconvenience this is causing and many of 

you have reached out to Angelini Pharma directly for help. Please be assured 

that this temporary situation is in no way a fault of Angelini Pharma. It is due to 

a licensing issue that Bellco is addressing. This licensing issue needs to be 

addressed prior to Bellco continuing the sale of Alcavis 100 and ExSept Plus. 

 

Bellco has informed us that the timeframe for the resolution of this problem is 

unclear and will be significantly long enough that Bellco will seek substitute 

products to meet your needs. Angelini Pharma will provide any assistance Bellco 

requires to bring resolution to this temporary issue and get both Alcavis 100 and 

ExSept Plus to you as soon as possible. 

 

Many of you have requested alternate sources to purchase Alcavis 100 and 

ExSept Plus. Due to the Canadian registration of these products we are unable 

to sell directly to customers in Canada or seek other distribution channels at this 

time. We have partnered with Bellco for many years and hope to continue that 

partnership going forward. 

 

Angelini Pharma is in touch with Bellco on a continuous basis and we stand 

ready to help Bellco in any way we can. Please continue to check our website 

for updates, www.angelini-us.com . We appreciate how difficult this may be for 

our customers and look forward to a speedy resolution to this problem. 

 

 

 

Steven Adler 

Director Sales and Marketing 

Angelini Pharma Inc. 

 

 


